CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99687
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 90-20

FROM: Public Works Director
DATE: March 6, 1990

RE: Ordinance 90-10

The City water utility regulationS require that we read water
meters during the 3rd week of each month and that pavments
become overdue on the 10th of the following month.

Since we have added sewer billing information to the water
bills it occasionally is difficult to mail out the billings
within 2 or 3 days of reading meters. Other circumstances such
as heavy snow or computer glitches have prevented timely
mailing of bills.

The intent of the proposed ordinance change is to allow the

customer extra time to pay the bill before we have to impose a
"late fee".

Public Works Director





